DIOCESE OF THE NORTHEAST AND MID-ATLANTIC
SHORT TERM MISSIONS REPORT

November 7-8, 2024

Dear Brethren,

The 2024 Short Term Missions trip did not take place due to difficulty in finding an available
week for the trip to occur at Church of the Atonement and Grace Church, Collingdale.

We are putting together a plan for the summer of 2025. We are again looking to do mission
work locally in the Philadelphia area at Church of the Atonement and Grace Church,
Collingdale. The dates that we have arrived at are June 8-14 2025. Please plan to participate in
the short term mission trip this year!

We will keep the Diocese informed of updates as our plans take more shape.

In Christ,

o 14,

The Rev. Greg Miller
Short Term Missions Committee Chairman



